## HARDIN COUNTY FISCAL COURT RESOLUTION NO. 2016-086

**BE IT RESOLVED**, upon recommendation of Judge/Executive Harry L. Berry, to approve the following changes within the EMS Department:

- 1. The change of status of Cody Dye, from full-time Paramedic, 56 hr. work week, Grade 8, Step EL, to part time Paramedic Grade 8, Step EL at \$12.72 per hour, with uniform allowance of \$200.00 per fiscal year, effective 26 June 2016.
- 2. The resignation of Robert Klinglesmith, Paramedic, effective 4 July 2016.

ADOPTED, by Hardin County Fiscal Court in its regular meeting on 28 June 2016.

Harry L. Berry Hardin County Judge/Executive

ATTEST:

Debbie Donnelly Hardin County Clerk

## Hardin County EMS Memorandum

Date: 6/20/2016

To: Jamie Armstrong

Paramedic, Supervisor

From: Cody Dye

Full time Paramedic, B shift

Subject: Change of employment status

I will be starting full time at Meade county EMS on July 1, I will be going to Part time at Hardin county EMS on 6/26/2016 but will finish the month out at Hardin County on my rotation.

Cody Dye

Full time Paramedic, B shift

Jlu 6-20-16

## Hardin County EMS Memorandum

Date: June 21, 2016

To: James Mudd

Supervisor, C-Shift

From: Robert Klinglesmith

Paramedic, C-Shift

Subject: RESIGNATION

Please accept this as my RESIGNATION from Hardin County EMS effective July 4th, 2016 at 0800hrs.

I would like to thank those very few who have supported me in my career here. I have learned a lot during my six years hear at HCEMS and it is bittersweet to have to be leaving.

I will be utilizing the last of my vacation time on July 3<sup>rd</sup>, 2016, so my last day of street operations will be June 30<sup>th</sup>, 2016.

I have done nothing but try to improve the service medically and operationally. I have been met with roadblock after roadblock. I have strived to get HCEMS the recognition it deserves and have accomplished this with Mission:Lifeline and Heartsafe Community designations which no formal presentations being made in fiscal court to allow our staff to feel proud about this accomplishment.

Education and Training is not a priority for the service currently and hope that this will change with the return of John and new Training leadership in place.

I wish this service luck in the future and hope at some point morale can improve to help the service retain the skilled professionals that have left due to the unpleasant working conditions.

> Robert Klinglesmith Paramedic, C-Shift